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A word from Mrs Lawrence...
Welcome back to another exciting half term at KPS. I do hope you all had a lovely half term
and are ready for the run up to Christmas.


I thought I would start with a quick update on the works we have done in school over the half
term holidays. We have had new carpeting in our key stage two classrooms and new blinds
installed across the school. We are also excited to share that our Cabin is ready to use and
we will be taking small groups of children into it for interventions. Please do have a peep
through the windows if you are able.


On Monday, we launched our new Attendance Stars Reward system. Each week classes will
have the opportunity to work towards achieving rewards for coming to school regularly and for
being on time. Classes will be given Attendance 10 stars for achieving over 95% attendance
and Attendance 15 stars for achieving 100% attendance. These stars can be then exchanged
for free time and can be used as an individual amount or collectively over the half term. The
children were very excited and can’t wait to achieve the first stars which will be awarded on
Monday.


We have also introduced new presentation guidance, which has been shared with all children
and is displayed in classrooms. Our focus this half term will be to encourage all children to
focus on how their work is presented to ensure that it is of a high quality.


I look forward to sharing more information about how we are developing the school over this
half term.


If you have any questions about the things we are putting in place, please make an
appointment to see me or catch me on playground.


Have a good weekend
Mrs Lawrence

JLT
In Monday’s assembly, our new Junior Leadership Team was announced. These children had
been voted to stand by the peers in their class and will work with Mrs Lawrence, Mrs Houlden



and the school community to drive changes and enable their classes to have a voice in
decisions. 



Daffodils: Frankie and Henry
Roses: Dixie and Beatrix
Tulips: Finan and Grace
Lilies: Willow and Nula



Google Classrooms
Please can all children join the Google Classrooms, so that they can access their homework.
If you have any problems accessing the Google Classrooms, please let your class teacher
know

Poppy Appeal
Poppies and the usual children’s items such as snap bands etc will be on sale in school from
next Monday. A minimum donation of £1 is suggested for all children’s items.




School Photographs
Adventure Photography will be in school next Monday morning 7th November to take
individual and sibling photographs. As always you are welcome to come to school at 8:30 am
for photographs of pre-school aged children.




Parking
Unfortunately we have had another complaint from one of our neighbours across the road
from school about dangerous parking. There have been a few incidents this week when
parents have parked over the entrance to their drive and they have been unable to get out.
Please can you ensure that you park safely and with consideration for our neighbours.




Celebrations
Star of the Week


Sunflowers: Henry H
Daffodils: Olivia
Roses: Max



Tulips: Billy-Joe
Lilies: Katie



Dates for your diary
Monday 7th November- Individual photographs (Families with pre nursery siblings can attend
at 8.30am for group photographs).


@KellingtonSch

Kellington Primary school

Best wishes
Mrs Lawrence
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